
 

 

Notice to Members of Kiama Leagues Club 

Dear Members, 

Please be advised that Board meetings are held on the 4th Tuesday of each 

month. Members' correspondence will be accepted up until the Friday 

preceding each meeting. Written correspondence can be hand-delivered to 

reception or emailed to ceo@kiamaleagues.com  

Kindly note, from time to time, the scheduled meeting date may be moved by 

up to seven days either side of the original date due to scheduling conflicts, 

public holidays, or special events that may impact the feasibility of holding the 

meeting on the scheduled date. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jesse O’Brien 

Chief Executive Officer  

For and on behalf of  

The Board of Directors 
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